Special Called Workshop January 21, 2015

Minutes of the Special Called Workshop of the Board of Trustees of the San Felipe Del Rio Consolidated Independent School District held Wednesday, January 21, 2015, in the Administrative Office Board Room, 205 Memorial Drive, Del Rio, Texas.

Trustees present: Charles A. Garabedian; Cecilia Martinez-Lozano; Joshua D. Overfelt; Amy N. Haynes; Roberto Chavira; and Raymond Meza

Trustees absent: Dr. Fernando Quiz

Others present: Dr. Carlos H. Rios; Dr. Jorge Garza; Yanakany Valdez; Aidee Garcia; Dr. Patricia McNamara; Miguel Salinas; and others

Charles A. Garabedian determined that with six members in attendance, a quorum was present, confirmed by Joshua D. Overfelt

The workshop opened at 6:00 p.m.

A few minutes of silence was observed for personal reflection.

The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America was given.

A. Demographics Report Workshop (Dr. Carlos H. Rios and Mr. Bob Templeton)

Mr. Charles Garabedian welcomed Mr. Bob Templeton and turned the floor to Dr. Carlos Rios.

Dr. Carlos Rios spoke briefly of the previous demographics workshop held. Dr. Rios then turned the floor to Mr. Bob Templeton, who then presented five models to help illustrate a concept of what each campus enrollment plan would be like and the possible outcome.

Secretary

Charles A. Garabedian made the recommendation to adjourn the workshop.

(Overfelt, Meza) all six board members present voted "Aye"

The Workshop was adjourned at 7:32 p.m.

President